
 

December 10, 2019 
 
To All Of Our Friends,  
 
As we enter this holiday season, Clothing Our Kids (COK) is preparing for its ninth 
year in operation.  It is simply amazing how far we have come as an organization in 
our mission to help the children of Sussex County.  However, we are much more than 
a group of individuals with a common purpose. We have become a family, fostering 
friendships rooted in a spirit of caring and sharing not just for the kids, but for each 
other as well. 
 
I would like to thank our valued volunteers for the time and effort that you so 
unselfishly give to build a foundation from which COK is able to create a better way 
of life for these vulnerable children.  Our team lays the groundwork to enable the 
kids to build self-esteem and confidence, which empowers them to achieve academic 
excellence without the constraints of fear.  You make every child’s future brighter. 
 
Another extremely important part of our COK family is our network of benefactors 
and sponsors.  Whether you are a financial donor, a sponsor of our annual golf and 
auction fundraisers, or a patron who comes out to support us, we value your 
friendship immensely.  Your generosity has enabled us to provide over 128,000 
articles of clothing to over 22,000 kids since our inception in 2012. This fall 2019 
alone, COK has already served the needs of over 2400 kids. 
 
I cannot thank all of our family and friends enough for choosing Clothing Our Kids as 
your charity to champion.  We know you have many choices for your good will and 
compassion.  Please rest assured that you are all change makers in the lives of our 
local children. 
 
Many blessings for a wonderful holiday season, 
 
Kate 

 


